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Chairmen McCray and members of the committee. The Satellite Broadcasting & 
Communications Association (“SBCA”) respectfully submits this testimony in support with 
amendment to SB 762 regarding electrical licensure. 
 
SBCA is the trade association for the consumer satellite industry representing all segments 
of the industry, including satellite television and internet providers along with retailers and 
technicians.  
 
SBCA will support the bill with an amendment properly defining our industry in order to 
ensure we are not unfairly regulated. The bill as it is currently written does not expressly 
define our industry nor the technologies that we install. By adding the amendment, it would 
allow the legislature to clearly define the work of electricians without harming system 
integrators whose work include items such as home entertainment systems and satellite 
dishes.  
 
Should the bill with amendment pass we would be happy to work with you and members of 
this committee to help further define and craft licensing regulations surrounding the work that 
the system integrator community performs.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit this written testimony regarding this matter. 
 
Respectfully  
 
Steve Hill 
President 
SBCA 


